
Halloween Parade  
 

Uncas Elementary School will be participating in Halloween festivities as usual 
Friday, October 29 with a few guidelines in place.  

There will be a Halloween Dance class by class only, during the regular Physical 
Education periods in the gym. Thank you to Parent Council who will decorate for 
the event and student Halloween art will also be displayed. 

Parents and Guardians are invited to our outdoor Halloween Parade on Friday at 
1:15pm. You are welcome to observe the parade from your car or just outside your 
car on the service road in front of the school or further east on the north side of the 
pole fence. This worked well last year and we are hoping for good weather! Please 
if you are outside your vehicle respect personal distancing and wear a mask if you 
are near others.  

Students will come out the front door class by class spaced out and proceed on the 
sidewalk east. They will continue east to the field along the pole fence. 
 

A few other guidelines are listed below:  

• Students costumes must not inhibit wearing a non-medical mask  

• Please no sharing of treats  

• As usual costumes must not have inappropriate themes such as depicting violence  
 

The weather looks like it will be very seasonable for the event.  

Thank you and let’s hope the kids have a great time! 

 

  


